Indian Valley Community Services

“Providing services for our community health, well-being, and prosperity.”

Dear Indian Valley Community Services District potable water customers;

During our most recent inspection by the State Division of Drinking Water, it was brought to our attention that
our water system needed to comply with regulations regarding cross-connection control. A cross-connection is
an unprotected actual or potential connection between a potable water system and a non-potable water source or
system containing unapproved water or other substances that would not be safe in our drinking water.

Section 7584 of Title 17 California Code of Regulations requires the Chief Plant Operator of our water system
to protect the water supply from contamination by implementing a cross-connection program. As a first step in
implementing a cross-connection program, we must conduct an initial survey to identify water user premises
where cross-connections are likely to occur.

While a cross-connection program cannot ensure that our water system will never encounter another
bacteriological contamination event, it will significantly reduce the possibility of such a contamination
happening in the future. Your participation in this survey will have a direct and positive impact on the quality
of water provided to you by Indian Valley Community Services District.

Thank you for your time in participating in this survey.

Please fill out the survey below and drop off at the Indian Valley Community Services District Office.

CROSS CONNECTION SURVEY

CUSTOMER NAME ADDRESS
PHONE NUMBER

Are any of the following on your property?

1. Decorative pond Y/N 6. Well Y/N
2. Water trough Y/N 7. Water storage tank Y/N
3. Swimming pool/hot tub Y/N 8. Swamp Cooler Y/N
4. Irrigation System Y/N 9. Water Softener Y/N
5. Fire protection sprinkler system Y/N 10. Boiler system for heat Y/N
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